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Hi William 
 
We are just checking with wider HCP colleagues as to whether a response is required to the 
application. It would not be usual for primary care to request a financial contribution towards 
increasing capacity within general practice as care home residents are unlikely to visit the surgery, 
the contract held by practices more generally enables GPs to visit the care homes.  
 
We are looking as to whether this is still going to be the case going forward or whether we need to 
change our approach in line with changes to GP workforce etc but will advise in due course  
 
Kind regards 
 
Zoe  
Zoe Holmes  
Senior Programme Manager  
Strategic Planning and Primary Care Estate 
NHS Kent and Medway  
  
 


